
Committee on European Integration

For the attention of presidential Troika of COSAC

Mr. Kristian VIGENIN

Chairman

The Committee on European Affairs and Oversight of the European Funds

The National Assembly of Republic of Bulgaria

Mr. Reinhold LOpATKA

Chairman of the Standing Sub-Committee on European Union Affairs of the National
Council

Austria

Ms Gabriela CRETU

Chairperson of the European Affairs Committee

Senate of Romania

Dear Colleagues,

I regret to inform you that due to the second round of Presidential Elections in Georgia I am
not able to join you during the upcoming COSAC Plenary Meeting in Vienna, on November
l 8-20.

I wish you a successful event and hope to be able to join the important work that COSAC
canies out in the future occasions.

I would like to thank you once again for your cooperation and support to Georgia,s strive to
advance its European integration.

Sincerely,

Tamar KHULORDAVA

Chairperson


